PRIME:

RE: NOTICE OF ROADWAY CLOSURE

Green Chapel Road west of Clover Valley Road

To whom it may concern,

Starting on October 2, Green Chapel Road west of Clover Valley Road will be closed for 21 days to
facilitate the construction of the new roadway within the old pavement area. Residents living within the
work zone will have access maintained to their properties. Appropriate detour signs will be posted to
assist in navigating around the closure area.

PRIME Construction Management and Survey (PRIME CMS) will be performing project administration on
behalf of the City of New Albany. The contractor for the project will be Trucco Construction. I've
provided my contact information below which can be used as both a general and emergency contact.
Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. For more information, please visit the City of New
Albany’s website at NewAlbanysSiliconHeartland.com.

Sam Moura, E.I.
Construction Project Engineer
(614) 304-1833

ConstructionManagement@primeeng.com
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